## Regular Meeting of Canby City Planning Commission July 21, 1965

Present were: Commissioners Hulbert, Newton, Rasmussen, Freeby and Gutsforth; Supt. Cox and the secretary

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hulbert. Minites of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Superintendant Cox told the Commission Mrs. Bentley had again requested a permit to move her older home from Haines Road into town. After lengthy discussion, motion was made by Rasmussen and seconded by Freeby that the Commission recommend to the City Council that an ordinance be enacted that would require the inspection of any building proposed to be moved into town or any existing building in town proposed to be moved to another location and that any such building would have to come up to specifications required by the city building code. Motion carried. On further discussion, the position of the Commission at its June meeting regarding Mrs. Bentley's request was reaffirmed.

Commissioner Newton proposed the possibility of working with the Grade School board in an equitable use of the playground area.

Discussion was had regarding condition of city streets and possible ways of securing funds for a complete street repair program, Supt. Cox suggesting a l¢ levy as a most satisfactory solution.

There being no further business to come before the Commission, the meeting was adjourned at 9:25 P.M.

R spectfully submitted:

Secretary